
 

 

 

Well done those children who have remembered their coat this week.  We 

will continue to be outside for as many break times as possible. 

 

Reception Phonics Evening 

Thank you to the parents and teachers who made Tuesday night’s meeting a 

great success.  It was lovely to share our phonics programme with you and to 

support you with ideas for at home. The PowerPoint will be uploaded to our 

website during the next few days. 

 

 

Cakes galore!  Thank you all for your support. We will let you know 

the final total once our Y6 pupils have had chance to count it all up. 

 

Thurstaston Yr 2 and 3  Monday 3rd October 2022   

We are looking forward to our trip on Monday, the weather looks dry at the 

moment but cold. Please have a look at the letter to ensure your child is 

equipped with everything they need.  

 

Weaver Hall Year 4 Wednesday 5th October 2022 

Please look again at the letter for details regarding lunches, coats and 

footwear.  We are sure they will have plenty of news to share with you on 

their return.  Thank you to any parents who have volunteered to support us on 

the visit. 

 

 



Harvest Celebration Reminder 

We will be collecting for Chester Food Bank and the children will be having 

an assembly on Thursday 20th October 2022. More details will be shared with 

you nearer the time.  

 

 

This week in assembly, we have introduced this website to the children.  If you 

would like to share it with them at home, the link is below.  There are links for 

our age range and older children, so please support your child when 

selecting areas of interest. 

https://www.nwas.nhs.uk/ambulance-academy/ 

 

Certificate assembly every Monday 

During our assembly children receive star of the week awards, find out who 

will be sitting on the golden table for lunch and who has been awarded Hot 

Chocolate.  In addition, we would love to share any certificates your child 

has been awarded outside of school.  E.G Swimming, Gymnastics, Judo.  

Please bring them to Mrs Lyon in the office on Monday morning. 

 

Parking 

Please can we remind all our parents that parking is available at Hoole Lawn 

Tennis Club, further down School Lane but within walking distance to our 

school. Please park considerably if you are parking on School Lane; avoid 

blocking drives, parking opposite an already parked vehicle and in yellow 

boxes. 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

Wendy Lyon & Julie Cox 

 

https://www.nwas.nhs.uk/ambulance-academy/

